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June 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

This year’s summer production is ‘Hoodwinked’, which is a story based around the tale of Robin Hood.  For this production, all the children will require a costume for the performances.

Children in Reception will collectively become the forest.  If your child is in Reception, they will need to wear brown bottoms and green tops.  Please feel free to add any tree/leaf detail to help make them look terrifically treelike!

Children in Year 1 and Year 2 will become explorers.  If your child/children are in either of these classes, they will need to wear outdoor explorer clothes.  Please feel free to add any props like backpacks, hats, binoculars or telescopes etc to make them look excellently explorerlike!

[bookmark: _GoBack]The children will need to bring in their costumes in a carrier bag with their name clearly on it.  These will need to be left in school as we will have various rehearsals over the coming weeks so please do not send clothes they may need regularly at home! Please send these in by Friday 21st June.

Thank you for your support and we hope to see you at one of the performances!

Base One Team
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